
	

	

	

	 	 	 	 	 	

	 	 	 	
	 	  

         May/June 2017 
 
Dear Friends and Faithful Supporters, 
 

“Hitherto have ye asked nothing in my name: ask, and ye shall 
receive, that your joy may be full.” John 16:24 

 
 Answered prayers always bring joy, and this Mother’s Day was extra special because of the 
mothers that attended.  Every year I pray that God will use the pre-school to draw souls to Christ and 
invite the parents to the church on a regular basis.  This Mother’s Day, one mother whose child graduated 
last year and has been talking about coming to the church for several years attended.  Three other mothers 
attended with students who are presently enrolled, and another mom attended who just enrolled her son in 
the pre-school for the upcoming year.  Truly God answered prayer in an amazing way! 
	 Graduation is in one week.  I have been praying for good health as the year comes to a close and 
things are extra busy, and the Lord has blessed.  Our two graduates have made me proud with all of their 
hard work, and I look forward to working with the new K-4 class in September. 
 

          
 

 As I prepare for the new year, I am praying that God will provide for all of the needs of the pre-
school.  God has already answered prayer with a VBS that is collecting money to help upgrade our 
classroom with wireless internet and some tablets which will be tremendous assets.  In addition to this, I 
also need to order books.  If you can help with this need, the cost is $50 per child, and I will be ordering 
eleven sets.  Please send any funds to WWNTBM, PO Box 725, Kings Mountain, GA 28086 and 
designate your check to pre-school books.  Any help you can give will be an answer to prayer. 
 Summer is coming, and I look forward to staying busy serving the Lord and experiencing the joy 
that comes from answered prayer.   
 
     Serving together with you to reach the children of Grenada, 
 
  
        Carrie Mathena 
                3 John 4 
                 678-608-2173 

 
 


